REPUBLIQUE FRANCAISE

MAIRIE DE CHERONNAC

MINUTES OF THE COUNCIL MEETING
Held 3rd September 2020 at 20 h 30

The Wind turbine project was presented to the council members. The company 3N will
launch several studies into the feasibility of the project. Public meetings will then be held.
This will enable residents to have ownership of the implications of the project.

A resolution will be made for a release payment of the retention guarantee to the company
who installed the electricity in the communal workshop.

The work on the underground laying of the electricity supply to the village of La Buzatiere
should begin on 14™ September.

Two people will represent the council on the administrative board of the Megisserie : Melle
LEONARD and as her deputy, Mr CLARISSE.

Messrs PUYHARDY and BOHERS were elected to be the representatives on the tax
committee of the community of communes Porte Oceane du Limousin.

Work will be undertaken on the Vigeries-Bataillou track way in order to render it more
practicable.

Members of the Municipal Council have been selected to launch the project concerning the
sale of certain track ways.

For the improvement of the communal building, a request for a subsidy will be made to the
Departmental Council and the Government. The cost of the work is estimated at 24 353.51
Euros plus tax.

For the renovation of the church roof, the work is estimated at 131 210 Euros plus tax, with
the work to begin in the second half of 2021. A request for a subsidy will be made to the
Departmental Council and the Government.

The Departmental Council has undertaken a survey on the RD 87 at La Martinie to measure
the speed of the traffic at this point.

The “Communication” committee will begin the compilation of the municipal bulletin and
will consider the feasibility of the children’s Christmas party.

Compomag will used to fill the holes in the track way at La Grue.

Chéronnac, 5th September 2020. The Maire



